
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 6/10/2017 8:47:42 AM
Subject: Noise complaints near BC Place Stadium

Greetings Mayor and Council

We have had a few inquiries from Councillors about construction noise in this area.

There are three categories of noise exemptions that we have granted for the construction work around the Parq 
Casino:

1. We granted noise exemptions for overnight work (8pm to 6am) for the installation of the water main, due 
to the requirement of Engineering to not restrict traffic use on Expo Blvd during normal working hours. The 
work to complete the installation was completed May 30th.

2. We granted a noise exemption for the removal of a crane on Sunday June 4th. 
3. We granted noise exemptions for 7am to 10am work on all four Saturday’s in June, in order to expedite the 

completion of the construction schedule.

3-1-1 have received a total of 17 noise complaints from residents in the vicinity since May 8th. Only one of these 
relates to the noise exemption granted for last Saturday morning. We had no complaints about the removal of the 
tower crane. Now that the engineering work is done, we are hoping the concerns are significantly reduced.

Please let me know if you need any more information.

Best

Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7627 | Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
Twitter: sadhuajohnston
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